
LINDA O'DAY 
Homicide Victim 

New Castle, Delaware 
June 1, 1981 

DETAILS 
The Federal Bureau of Investigation’s Baltimore Field Office is seeking the public’s assistance with information regarding the 1981 homicide of Linda O’Day.  On 
Monday, June 1, 1981, at approximately 2:00 p.m., the body of O’Day was discovered in her home at 129 East Third Street in New Castle, Delaware.  O’Day was 
stabbed multiple times and her cause of death was determined to be a stab wound to the chest. 
 

If you have any information concerning this case, please contact the FBI’s Baltimore Field Office at (410) 265-8080. You may also contact your local 
FBI office, the nearest American Embassy or Consulate, or you can submit a tip online at tips.fbi.gov. 

Field Office: Baltimore 

http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://tips.fbi.gov/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/baltimore
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